
Mr. H. Paloian 
Smithridge 
Aew Can an, Conn. 6840 

Dear t·1r. Paloian: 

August 16, 1973 

We re grateful for your donation of $10.00 which 
you so kindly made to St. Vartan Cathedral. 

Our recei.)t .~o. 16968 is here\tith enclosed. 

Thank you agai • 

e cl. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


